
 
 
 
BAND CAMP STARTS MONDAY!!! 
 
Our summer camps start next week!  We are all super pumped to get this year off to a great 
start!  Please read this letter and all of the info carefully.  We appreciate your dedication 
and commitment to make our program better! 
 
-Mr. Weaver & Mr. Waits 
 

SCHEDULE 
Full Calendar online at https://www.theprideofsouthside.com/calendar.html  

 
BAND CAMP 
Mon 7/15 – Fri 7/19 
8 am to 12 pm; 5-9 pm 
 
Mon 7/22 – Fri 7/19 
8 am to 12 pm; 5-9 pm 
 

Post-Camp Rehearsals 
Thurs. Aug. 1 & Fri. Aug. 2 
5 pm – 9 pm 
 
Mon. Aug. 5 & Tues. Aug. 6 
3:15 pm – 5 pm (normal after-school time) 

 

 
 
 
HYDRATION 
 
Students should bring their own jugs for rehearsals but must ensure they bring 
enough water to safely maintain adequate levels of hydration.  Students will not have 
access to water fountains on campus.  Limited amounts of 
bottled water will be available for emergencies only.   
 
Alabama is HOT!  Wear sensible clothing & 
SUNSCREEN!!!!! 
 
 

ALL STUDENTS ARE REQUIRED TO BRING THEIR OWN 
WATER JUGS AND/OR COOLERS EVERY DAY, NO EXCEPTIONS.  

 

Band Camp Info 
July 11, 2024 

Read this information on our blog at 
 www.theprideofsouthside.com/blog 

New members will receive their official band 
water jugs from the booster club on the first 
day of camp.  All members are required to 
have this jug at all marching band functions. 



CAMP TIPS 

• It will be HOT. Do not wait until the last minute to start preparing. Go outside this 
summer, drink lots of water, and prepare yourself for being outside long before the first 
day of band camp shows up.  

• Everyone is to wear comfortable tennis shoes and socks at all times! 
Remember to bring a hat, you will need to wear it outside. 

 
Other Information 
 

• The PMA is asking every member to 
bring two cases of bottled water with 
them to camp.  These donations will 
keep us hydrated through the 
football season.   
 

 
 

• Bibbers and shoes will be distributed during camp.  Tee shirts are not 
in just yet. 
 

• Parents, there are number of band items for sale on our apparel 
store.  Check it out at https://www.schoolspiritsr.com/southsideband/  
 

• Statements for June and July band fee payments will be sent out 
during camp.  If you have not paid your band fees, please do so 
immediately!  We cannot operate effectively without the timely 
collection of your financial obligations.  You can pay online via 
MySchoolBucks.  

 
 

 
 GET 
OUTSIDE 
AND PREP 
FOR THE 
HEAT!!!! 


